
Mrs. Browning’s March 13, 2020 

Keep up your courage friends. COVID19 seems to have our world in a state of 

great panic. Isn’t it wonderful to know that we serve a MIGHTY GOD, who has the 

whole world in His very capable hands. 

A few weeks ago we memorized IS. 41:10, it says: “So do not be afraid. I am with 

you. Do not be terrified. I am your God. I will make you strong and help you. I will 

hold you safe in my hands. I always do what is right.” 

What a wonderful verse of courage and hope. Breathe in the hope! Keep doing 

the recommended things to stay healthy. Please, please be extra vigilant about 

keeping your coughing, sneezing, sniffling, fevered little sweeties at home until 

they are healthy again. We pass so many germs around in a classroom. On the 

other side of that, please reinforce to your child that we do need to use our hands 

to function in school. Touching things is only one way to connect with an air born 

virus. Barring hazmat suits for everyone, we’re quite exposed by simply breathing. 

Trying to do everything in school not touching doors, lockers, desks, etc. is less 

than possible! 

Memory Verse – Isaiah 41:10 – 13 

Math – Keep review math facts, reading clocks & counting coins. You child should 

have these concept at their fingertips to ensure continued success in our coming 

math. 

Phonics – detached syllables/open accented syllables, ex me, she, see, go, hi 

Red Words – 

Review - so, she, see 

New – (color words) red, orange yellow, green blue, purple, black white 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! We will be having a fabulous in school field trip on the 

17th to explore more ways to see and experience the properties of matter. Solids, 

liquids and gases. Our pizza making party with Laura Hall and Murray’s Rustic Pies 

will be another fun way to really connect with science concepts we see every day. 

 


